
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE 

	 Notice is hereby given that the 
Garner Planning and Zoning Board 
will meet on Wednesday, July 21st 
at 12:00pm in City Hall. Garner City 
Council will meet Tuesday, July 
27th at 7:00pm, at the Garner City 
Hall, 135 West 5th St., 
	 at which time the Boards will con-
sider the following request:
	 1. The Reserve Phase II Prelim-
inary Plat located north of 620 W. 
5th St.
	 ....a. To discuss the infrastructure 
layouts for The Reserve Phase II.
	 For further information, you are 
directed to the Garner City Hall 
office. Please call 641 923 2588 in 
advance.
	 Adam Kofoed, City Administrator
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